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A monument commemorating the South Carolina troops that defended the Shenandoah
Valley will be erected in Lee-Jackson Memorial Park in Rockbridge County, Virginia. The
monument will be placed beside a North Carolina monument commemorating the North
Carolina troops that also defended the Shenandoah Valley. Both monuments will be
identical in appearance, and placed together will be a fitting tribute to the fact that we are
Sister States. Fundraising for the South Carolina monument will be spearheaded by
Secession Camp 4.

Secession Camp 4 respectfully requests support for this project from all SCV Camps,
compatriots, and like-minded individuals. Camps and organizations donating $500.00 or
more will be recognized on the rear of the monument as major contributors. Donations may
be mailed to, Secession Camp #4, P.O. Box 12039, Charleston, S.C., 29422. Please make
checks payable to Secession Camp #4, and reference “SC Shenandoah Monument.” For
more information contact Charles Long at ¢sasc6165@gmail.com or call (843) 870-5017.

There is no better way to preserve the memory of these great Americans than in stone!



